
 
 

 

  

 

10 June 2021 
Dear Parents and carers,  

RECEPTION TRIP – Farmer Liz at Lower Stock Farm, Wrington  – Wednesday  7th July 2021 

Great news! We’ve had the go ahead and Reception Class are finally going on their first school trip and we are going 

to visit Farmer Liz’s Farm to look at minibeasts and some animals in their natural habitats.  

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and travelling on a Baker Dolphin’s minibus where all children will wear a 

seatbelt. We will be returning to school before the end of the school day so collection normal time at 3.15 please. 

Packed lunches will be provided for all children, but please ensure they bring their own water bottles. Please let the 

office know if your child will not require a packed lunch from the school kitchen.  

The cost of the trip will be £9.00 (£4.50 for children in receipt of Pupil Premium). Please make payment and give 

permission on Parentpay no later than Wednesday 30th June. Although the cost is voluntary, in reality the trip will 

not be able to take place unless the costs are met.  

The children will not need to wear school uniform but all children must wear long trousers/leggings and a long 

sleeved top due to the risk of ticks, and bring a rucksack to be able to carry their own lunch. They will need to wear 

sensible shoes for walking, a sunhat and have suncream already applied, and also bring a light waterproof jacket in 

case of rain. If your child requires any hayfever medication please ensure this is administered prior to the trip.  

If your child has any new allergies or phobias we need to be aware of please let us know as soon as possible.  

We are really looking forward to a lovely day!  

Mrs Isgrove and Mrs Kent 

Reception Class Teachers 

 
 

 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwellprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  


